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Thank you for your hard work and continued support. 

We look forward to another wonderful week! 

Mrs Heaton and Mrs Edwards 

We hope the children have a had a fantastic first week of 
the new school year.  We have really enjoyed seeing so 
many happy, smiley children in our classroom.  During our 
first week of settling in we have also been busy: 

 Drawing s pictures of our houses and families. 

 Designing houses using collage materials. 

 Using the playdoh to add some features to houses. 

 

For our first topic next week we will be reading the story 
‘Rainbow Fish’ and thinking about how to be a good friend. 

For your homework you could: 

 Draw a picture of one of your new school friends. 

 Choose a colour from the rainbow and draw some 
things that are the same colour. 

 Create a fish or sea creature  that we could use as 
part of our beautiful classroom display. 


